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Dr. Anita Miller     

Coordinator, Online Master of Arts 

In Education Programs 

Dominican University 

7900 West Division Street 

River Forest, IL  60305 

 

Mr. Ben Mueller, M.Ed 

Senior Graduate Marketing  

& Recruiting Coordinator 

Dominican University 

7900 West Division Street 

River Forest, IL  60305 

 

Dear Dr. Miller and Mr. Mueller, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me this week in order to discuss the possibility of 

collaborating again in offering the Instructional Technology course that meets the needs of District 90 

teachers.  It was exciting to talk about the way in which this course will continue to dovetail with the 

important content that our teachers need to learn in order to further integrate technology into their 

classroom instruction. 

 

Having the chance to work with Dominican University on a cooperative project of this nature has – and 

will continue to be - a tremendous opportunity.  I will be eager to talk more with you in the future about 

any issues pertaining to the course syllabus, enrollment requirements, tuition fees, and other associated 

considerations that may still need to be finalized.  It is my strong hope that we will continue our past 

agreement of reducing tuition fees in exchange for District 90 ensuring a minimum enrollment threshold. 

 

I will look forward to continuing our conversation about these issues in the coming weeks.  Thank you for 

your enthusiasm and partnership in this endeavor! 

 

Best regards, 

 
Ed Condon, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 

 

 


